

The Pharmaceutical Society Of Uganda

Our Ref:

0383/PSU/2024

Your Ref:

Date:

18th December 2024

To all Members of The Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda.

and our Esteemed Stakeholders

Dear All,

SUBJECT: HOLIDAY BREAK NOTIFICATION

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits as we approach the festive season. As we prepare to celebrate Christmas and the New Year, we would like to inform all our valued members and esteemed stakeholders about our schedule during this period.

Our offices will be closed for the holidays from Monday the 23rd of December 2024 to Friday the 3rd of January 2025. During this time, our team will be taking a well-deserved break to spend time with family and friends and to recharge for the upcoming year.

We will resume normal operations on Monday the 6th of January 2025.

We take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout the year. We look forward to another exciting year ahead with all of you. Wishing you a joyous holiday season filled with happiness, peace, and prosperity.

Per medicatum servium (With medicines, we serve)

Dr. Lutoti Stephen

Secretary, Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda (PSU)